



Dear Parents and Carers,

We are delighted to invite you and your family to a special celebration — Father Benjamin's 50th Birthday Party!

The event will take place on: Sunday 19th October 2.00pm – 4.30pm The Carrick Centre, Maybole

The Parishes of Our Lady and St Cuthbert's and The Sacred Hearts of Jesus and Mary are busy preparing for this occasion, and both of our school communities have been invited to be part of the preparations.

As part of these preparations, our pupils are creating decorations and artwork that will be displayed at the party. Father Benjamin has expressed how much it would mean to him to see pupils and their families there — he wants everyone from both parishes to feel welcome and included. I am sure it will be a wonderful afternoon.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school.

Kind regards,

Rachael McCallum

Rachael McCallum

Head Teacher